
 

 

 

 

Prior   to   the   COVID-19   outbreak,   we   had   a   busy   optometric   practice   with   2   full-time   doctors  
seeing   patients   every   30   minutes   at   least   5   days   a   week.   With   the   current   conditions   and   the  
need   to   rehire   staff   and   assist   patients   with   their   eye   care   needs,   it   was   vital   to   find   a   way   to  
reopen   safely.   After   extensive   research,   we   decided   that   UV-C   light   sterilization   would   be   the  
best   solution.   There   are   many   surfaces   in   our   office,   including   electronics,   glasses   frames,  
furniture,   and   exam   equipment   that   would   be   damaged   by   the   continual   use   of   disinfectants   for  
cleaning.   I   initially   purchased   some   compact   UV-C   lights,   but   the   output   was   meager   and   I  
wasn’t   confident   they   were   sufficient   to   keep   our   staff   and   patients   as   safe   as   possible.   After  
discussing   several   options   with   you   at   Way   Too   Cool,   LLC,   your   knowledge   and   testing   of   UV-C  
lights   made   me   feel   confident   that   I   could   safely   sterilize   the   surfaces   in   our   office   and   exam  
rooms.   I’m   loving   this   twin-bulb   35W   unit,   it   is   very   well   constructed.   I   can   confidently   sterilize   all  
surfaces   in   my   11x10   foot   square   exam   room   within   5   minutes.   I   would   recommend   Way   Too  
Cool,   LLC’s   UV-C   products   to   anyone   in   the   healthcare   industry   that   would   like   a   better   way   to  
keep   their   environment   as   safe   as   possible.  
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